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lse na hEireann 

Johnstown Castle Estate 

2nd November 2005 
Dear S irMadam, 

Following our recent submission objecting to the proposed Donegal Council Landfill 

at Meenaboll, it has since come to our attention that the method of vermin control will 

include the use of poison. It would be of concern to us that these substances would 

penetrate local watercourses thereby impacting on the downstream Speciul A r m  of 

Consemution designation for salmon and their habitats. 

In addition it is our understanding that the proposed application is for a non-hazardous 

licence. It is the Agency's view that there is no way of guaranteeing that waste of a 

__ - 

hazardous nature will find its way to the site. 

We would wish that these addtional concerns be included with our original @ 
submission, which reinforces our view for the potential damage to the areas 

designation under the EU Habitats Directive and also would not comply with the aims 

and objectives of the Water Frame Work Directive. 

Yours sincerely 

f Biologist 22 Victoria Road, Prehen, Londonderry, BT47 2AB 
Tel: 028 71 342100 Fax: 028 71 342720 Txt Phone: 028 71 318000 

www.Loughs-agency.org www.riverwatch.org.uk 

    
    

    
    

    
For

 in
sp

ec
tio

n p
ur

po
se

s o
nly

.

Con
se

nt 
of

 co
py

rig
ht 

ow
ne

r r
eq

uir
ed

 fo
r a

ny
 ot

he
r u

se
.

EPA Export 25-07-2013:17:58:42

http://www.Loughs-agency.org

